
 

Dear Faithful 2Engage Ministry Partner, 

As we approach the end of another remarkable year, we find ourselves reflecting on all the 
ways God has moved through 2Engage Inc. in 2024. Your partnership has been 
instrumental in making this year one of growth, impact, and hope for the individuals and 
families we serve. 

Please know your support allows 2Engage to do the following: 

• Reaching 12-15 Students three times a week at the Dearborn County Juvenile 
Detention Center 

• Team with other ministries to reach those most often left behind. 

• Minister to several hundred students at the East Central Middle and Senior High 
Schools during weekly bible studies (Synergy and FCA), coaching tennis and 
providing crisis support to the corporation. 

•  Organize and support 4 Small group meetings throughout the community. 

• Provide free Bibles and Experiencing God devotionals to students and adults. 

• Teach courses on Leadership Development and Student Ministries. 

• Connect with college students weekly through Live From the RV, an online 
community of students. 

• Support and encourage teenagers as they navigate through life. 

These accomplishments were possible because of the prayers, financial support, and 
volunteer hours generously oZered by people like you. Your faithfulness has directly 
impacted lives and brought the light of Christ into countless hearts. 

As we look ahead to 2025, we believe God has even greater things in store. However, to 
continue this vital work, we need your help. Would you prayerfully consider making a 
special year-end contribution to 2Engage Inc.? If you feel so led, 2Engage.org has a direct 
link to a safe and secure donation portal, or send a check in the mail to: PO Box 792, 
Harrison, OH 45030. All donations are tax-deductible. 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Jon A. Batch, 2Engage Inc. 
 


